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August 8, 2003 
 
 
RE:  Elm Ave Drainage Study and Preliminary Storm Sewer Design;  DR03-1332 
 
Dear Mr.Foster: 
 
The City of Rapid City is soliciting proposals for a consultant to design the above 
noted project per the attached request for proposals.  The following firms are on 
the list for this project: 
 

 Ferber Engineering 
 CETEC  
 FMG Inc. 
 

 
 
We look forward to receiving your proposal by August 29, 2003.  Interviews will be 
scheduled for the following week. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
CITY OF RAPID CITY 
 
 
Richard A. Wells, P.E.,L.S. 

 


